
Subject: PRAC Recommendations - Mid Year Approvals 
 
Dear Jonathan and Maria, 
 
After reviewing our mid-year budget projections and the financial outlook for the State of California and 
the California Community Colleges, I’ve determined we can proceed with the hiring of the following 
faculty positions as outlined in PRAC Resource Recommendations for 2022 (dated May 23, 2022) which 
were previously on hold: 
 

• Music 
• Kinesiology 
• ESL (2)  

 
Additionally, in light of an unanticipated retirement in Multi-media Studies and the needs associated 
with that program, I’m also approving a faculty hire in that area as well.  I will appreciate you bringing 
PRAC along with this decision.   
 
Happy to discuss further. 
 
Thank you. 
 
David 
 
 
David Wain Coon, Ed.D. 
Superintendent/President 
 

 
 

835 College Avenue 
Kentfield, CA 94904 
phone: 415.485.9502  
email: dcoon@marin.edu 
 
The preceding email message (including any attachments) contains information that may be confidential, protected by the 
attorney-client privilege or other applicable privileges, protected by the right of privacy, or constitute other non-public 
information. It is intended to be conveyed only to the designated recipient(s). If you are not an intended recipient of this 
message, please notify the sender by replying to this message and then delete it from your system. Use, dissemination, 
distribution, or reproduction of this message by unintended recipients is not authorized and may be unlawful. 
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